
● 1/3/24 School Resumes
● 1/10/24 Religious Release 

& Ojibwe classes
● 1/19/24 2nd Quarter Eagle 

Pride Celebration @ 1pm
● 1/24/24 Religious Release 

& Ojibwe classes

This is a reminder that school starts 
at 8:25am. Please do not bring your 
students to school before 8:10am. 
Any student arriving after 8:25am 
will be considered tardy. 

If your student needs a bus pass, 
please call the school office 
BEFORE 2:30pm.

It’s hard to believe that it already time for 
winter break. It really seemed to come fast 
this year, even though the Minnesota winter 
has been a little strange to far.

I hope you enjoy your winter break and spend 
extra time with you family and friends. 

When we return to school, please remember 
we will continue to have recess outside each 
day unless it is 0 degrees or lower, with wind 
chill, to allow our students the opportunity to 
get some fresh air and time to play in the 
snow. Please remember to send students with 
boots, hats, gloves, coats, and snowpants 
each day. 

We’ll see you in 2024!
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Important Info

● 1/02/24 NO SCHOOL
● 1/15/24 NO SCHOOL
● 1/22/24  NO SCHOOL
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